
From: Kathy Garthus
To: PCB.Clerks; Brown, Don
Subject: [External] #R2024-017 Public Comment
Date: Monday, November 25, 2024 7:56:15 PM

Please docket this for public comment regarding the Proposed Clean Car and Truck Standards:
Proposed Section 35 IIII. Admin. Code 242 and R2024-017.

Thank you for receiving my public comment. I reside in Joliet, zip code 60404. I support the
Illinois Pollution Control Board adopting the proposed Clean Car and Truck Standards.

Here are the reasons that I support these
rules: 

Justice for warehouse workers
Truck pollution and noises
Vibrations from trucks - Shaking +
weakening
Low wages. Costs keep going up but
not wages 
Access to housing - Houses being
destroyed for Warehouse
development. Now there is a housing
shortage or people being displaced.
More people being homeless cause of
displacement or not being able to pay
their bills, losing their license,
Secretary of State does not accept
motel addresses for our registration or
driver’s licenses. 
Roads. All deplorable - constant
construction everywhere
Accidents and crimes are way up and
have direct relation to warehouse
trucks that affect people’s lives 
For years we have been ignored here
in Joliet
Joliet is experiencing water shortage 
70% of what we purchase is delivered
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in trucks. Most of them are diesel and
emit pollution that harms our health
especially those of with pre-existing
health conditions 
Warehouses have grown by 305% in
Senate District 43 
Trucks are idling for hours and
releasing pollution 
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